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To: Sir Ján Gramata 
Prior of North and Centre Slovakia 

 
 
 
Dear Sir Ján, 
 
 
Having been informed of the brilliant work that you are doing with the support of the Knights 
and Dames of your Priory, by offering several types of equipment, food and toys to different 
Hospitals, Children Institutions and Public Slovakian Entities, and also the beautiful crowns 
of flowers with our Cross that you have prepared for the heartfelt Day of the Freedom of your 
country, I want to express, in my personal name, but also on behalf of the Prime Minister, of 
all members of the Government of our State and of all the structures of our Order, our gratitude 
and our pride for having such committed and goodhearted Knights and Dames. 
 
In Slovakia, as in other countries, our Knights and Dames are very actively helping those who 
are ill or in need, in fulfilment of the objectives and the fundamental purposes of the Knights 
of St. John, and the actions like the valuable ones that you are doing presently, and you have 
done in the past, constitute to all a good example and give us, the leaders of KMFAP, the 
assurance that we are all on the right path. 
 
Please know and tell your Knights and Dames that we are very proud of our Priory of North 
and Centre Slovakia and that you are an example to all. 
 
Please keep up the good work and our sincere congratulations! 
 
 
6th May 2020 
 
 
José, Prince 
GRAND MASTER and HEAD OF THE STATE	


